
CALL FOR NOMINATIONS - SAFETY EXCELLENCE AWARDS (SEA) 
 

The Industry Business Roundtable (IBR) and The Health and Safety Council (HASC) are 
excited to announce that “The Safety Excellence Awards” (SEA) are back!  
 
IBR and HASC partner together annually to recognize the contract companies and their 
partners in the industry for outstanding safety performance through IBR’s Safety Excellence 
Awards audit process. 
 
2024-2025 is the 38th year of the awards that bring together - chemical, refining, and energy 
companies on the Gulf Coast in a cooperative and collaborative effort with contract 
companies to improve on-site safety, reduce incidents, and, most importantly, reduce injuries 
to personnel.  
  
IBR and HASC believe that the contract companies participating in the SEA process continue 
to develop and improve their safety processes year after year, creating world-class safety 
programs.  
 
We are now issuing the CALL FOR NOMINATIONS!  
 
CLICK HERE to nominate your contractors for the annual Safety Excellence Awards (SEA)! 
  
The deadline to nominate is January 15, 2025.  

 


